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Hello, 

I was not able to attend the special city council meeting. I would like to ask that the city
consider making the Green Leaf promenade a pilot of green redevelopment in the city through
the use of cool coatings, green roofs, and features that collect storm water (bioswales, curb
cuts, dry wells, detention basins, and when possible the use of captured and recycled water).
Additionally, given the lack of awareness of our local flora and the benefit to native
pollinators, I suggest design and landscaping highlight and use native plant species. I
appreciate the focus on walkability and pedestrian safety and encourage the team to  provide
as much shade to pedestrians visiting the area given how hot our city has become and the
public health benefits of trees. 
-- 
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